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CTC Exeter  
Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 10th September 2025, 19.00 
At Rebecca Hoddinott’s house 

 
 
Present: Paul Ewings (Chair) 

Tessa Fincher 
Rebecca Hoddinott 
Roy Russell  
Dave Martin  
Ian Grundberg 

 
Apologies: Martin Warren 

Ian Holding  
 
 
Minutes of last meeting: 
 
Approved 
 
Matters arising: 
 
The detailed review of the ICE list has been completed. An email was sent to all ride leaders 
urging them to download the latest version and Paul E is to send a further reminder via the 
Thursday BikeBus WhatsApp group.  
 
Runs list: 
 
B-Rides: There are currently effectively only two ride leaders for the Sunday B-rides. 
Attendance has been fairly low lately. 
 
A-rides:  There have at times been up to 12 riders for the A-group, but most of the time 
these rides attract a core group of 4-6 riders.  
 
Thursday rides: Continued very good attendance, though lately not so many riding from 
West Hill. The list of venues for October has just been posted to the CTC Exeter website.  
 
Finance: 
 
The current balance on the club account is £3,658.29. Recent expenditure has been £38.40 
for the “WhenAvailable” booking platform and £70 hire of the Church Hall for the curry 
night.  
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Future Events: 
 
Bike Maintenance 
Decided to move this event to next spring.  
 
Curry night 
o To be held on Friday 24 October.  
o The St Thomas Church Hall has been booked. 
o Roy R and Glenis have agreed to speak about their tour this summer.  
o Ian G is to speak to a local cycling industry business to see if they are interested in 

sending a speaker.   
o Tim and Judy have agreed to coordinate the catering once again.  
o Ian G to draft an invitation to active riders. A list of the active riders (from the Cycling UK 

database) will also be distributed to the Committee for review.  
o Dave M to check with churchwarden to see if they have now bought a new projector.  
 
Christmas lunch 
A booking has been made by Paul E at The Thatch for 11 December. We need a minimum of 
20 participants for the lunch to go ahead, but based on last year’s turnout that should not 
be difficult.  
 
Mulled wine  
Two provisional dates were noted: 14 or 21 December. Roy R will check with Tim and Judy.  
 
Ian G will prepare a ‘hold the date’ email for both the Curry Night and the Christmas lunch, 
to be sent out as soon as possible.  A more detailed email will then subsequently be sent out 
for each event.  
 
Ride Leaders List  
 
The list of current ride leaders (per the Cycling UK database) was reviewed. Ian G to submit 
revisions to HQ. 
    
A.O.B. 
 
N/a 
 
Date of next meeting: 
19 November at Ian G’s house.   
 
Meeting closed: 
20.15 
 


